
 

 
571 East Citrus, CA  93223 ~ (559) 592-2010 

                                                                               LCAP Survey & Open Forums 
2024-2025 

 
February 24, 2025  
 
 

 
Dear Farmersville USD School Community,  
 
The Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) outlines the district’s activities, actions, and expenditures to address eight (8) state 
priorities in three (3) areas: Conditions of Learning, Student Outcomes, and Parent and Pupil Engagement.  The District is asking 
for your input as we update our plan to meet the needs of our students and state requirements.  
 
The district is requesting the support of our parents/guardians, students, staff, and community members in completing the LCAP 
Survey to learn more about your opinions.  You may access the online LCAP Survey with a computer or smart phone by inputting 
the link below or scanning the QR code. The LCAP Survey link can be found on the District and School Site’s webpages, and social 
media page.  You may obtain a hard copy of the LCAP survey at any of our school sites as well as the district office. The survey will 
provide an opportunity to share your thoughts about how the district is currently meeting the needs of all students and address 
areas for improvement. The district LCAP Committee will review all the input that will help guide our LCAP development.    
 
The district will host two (2) LCAP Open Forums. The purpose of the LCAP Forums is to inform parents, students, staff, and 
community members of the LCAP requirements, process, and to receive additional feedback about needed programs and services 
in our district. The following is the date for the LCAP Open Forum, LCAP Community Forum, and Open House events:   
 

LCAP Open Forums  
Wednesday, March 26, 2025 

Morning Event:   Evening Event: 
Farmersville District Office – Board Room       Freedom Elementary - Cafeteria 
8:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.        5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
 
There are three (3) ways to complete the survey:  
 

1. Attend at least ONE of the LCAP Open Forums (see above). District staff will be present to answer questions about 
the current activities, actions, and expenditures and to address 2024-2025 district goals.  
 

2. Complete the hard copy of the LCAP Survey by visiting the front office of your child’s school or the district office 
located at 571 East Citrus, Farmersville CA 93223.  Please return the completed survey as soon as possible to the 
front office of your child’s school or to the district office.  
 

3. Complete the Online LCAP Survey by clicking on the link below or by scanning the QR code:  
 

 
LCAP SURVEY LINK:  https://bit.ly/LCAPSurvey2024-25                   LCAP SURVEY QR Code:  
 
 

The survey will be available online; hard copies will be available at the front office of all school sites, and the district office 
beginning Monday, February 24, 2025, the deadline to complete the survey will be Friday, March 7, 2025. 
 
Your participation plays an important role in creating an educational system that reflects the needs and desires of our students and 
community.  If you would like to become a part of the District LCAP Committee, please contact the District office at (559) 592-2010.  
 
  
Respectfully, 

Eduardo Ochoa  
 

Assistant Superintendent 

https://bit.ly/LCAPSurvey2024-25

